
 

 

Are you 

interested in 

learning to play 

the Flute or 

Clarinet? 
 

 

Lessons are with Kirsty Harden, an experienced accredited woodwind teacher who already 

teaches in Pottery Primary School. 

Individual, paired or group lessons are available so you can learn with your friends. 

Lessons are in school on a Tuesday afternoon and are available to Year 3 upwards. 

Loan of an instrument is available and can be FREE in certain circumstances. 

Financial support is available for families receiving Free School Meals, Pupil Premium or 

income based-benefits. 

 

 

 
 

If you are interested and would like more information please contact:- 


